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Well done KS2! 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I am delighted to announce that our KS2 children are ready to 
receive their well-deserved reward for filling their marble jar.  
This term, the children have worked hard to earn their marbles 
through displaying our whole school ‘Core Values’. The staff at 
Rivelin are very proud of the children. They are a pleasure to 
teach! 
As part of their reward, we are allowing all children in KS2 to 
attend school in non-school uniform on Wednesday 11th June. 
During the afternoon, they will have extra play time and a disco. 
Thank you for supporting your children in showing respect, 
kindness, honesty, curiosity, determination, integrity and dignity.  
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Wright 
 
 


